
DRESS Code 

Children should be encouraged to have pride in their personal appearance at all times. We 

appeal to you as parents to stress the importance of proper dress. Staff members will also serve 

as role models for our students to foster proper dress. Professionals and students will not be 

allowed to wear hats in the building except for school spirit days. Pants below the hips (no 

sagging), untied shoes, and rubber flip-flop/shower type shoes are safety hazards and not 

allowed. Purses will be stored in students’ book bags and not carried throughout the day. We are 

committed to providing a safe atmosphere conducive to learning at all times; therefore, tee shirts 

and other clothing items with inappropriate language and/or messages, excessively short shorts, 

spaghetti straps, etc. are considered inappropriate. Our Dress Code is aligned with the 

Cumberland County School Board Policy as stated in the Student Code of Conduct.  

All Cumberland County Schools will make any necessary religious accommodations for any type 

of headgear or head coverings otherwise restricted or prohibited under existing individual school 

dress codes.  

No student shall receive Out of School Suspension based solely upon violation of an existing 

individual school dress code.  

 


